50th Anniversary Shirts and Socks

PPWG 50th Anniversary Photo!

Wear your PPWG commemorative shirt to the March 13th meeting and a group photo will be taken. Shirts that haven't been picked up will be available, payment by check or exact change appreciated.



Claudia Birdsall with the shirts and socks at the February meeting

Congratulations PPWG on your 50th anniversary, and thank you for choosing Con Brio Styles, LLC to create your commemorative shirts and socks for the occasion. We enjoyed working with all of you and hope you enjoy your garments. Thank you very much for your business and for any referrals to other organizations that might be interested in our services. Again congratulations and we hope to be seeing you in the future!

Claudia Birdsall
Con Brio Styles, LLC
Contemporary Hand Dyed Clothing & Accessories
719-460-2294
conbriostyles@earthlink.net



PPWG members Cozy Swickard, Bev Weaver, and Susan Bowman proudly wearing their shirts.

If you have not yet picked up your shirt and/or socks, please contact Claudia Birdsall of Con Brio Styles to schedule pickup of your item or have it mailed for a nominal fee to cover postage. You may also arrange with Susan Bowman (susbowman@aol.com) to pick up your shirt at a More Than Four or Color & Design Study group, or the March guild meeting.